
Dear	valuable	Bidder,	
Please	note	the	below	summary	for	clarifications	that	we	have	received	so	far	
		
1. Extension	of	delivery	period		

The	delivery	period	will	be	5-8	weeks	rather	than	3	to	5	weeks.	
		
Bid	closing	date	will	be	amended	for	3	more	days	to	accommodate	that	
change.	For	bidders	who	has	already	submitted	quotation,	they	have	
the	option	to	keep	it	or	update	it	accordingly	
		

2. Technical	differences	between	the	bids	and	the	requirement	
Bidders	are	encouraging	to	comply	with	all	the	specification	and	to	
highlight	the	deviation	–	if	any.		
		

3. Discrepancies	in	information	in	RFQ		
Please	note	that	the	required	warrantee	is	for	2	years	not	1	year.	

	


